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NEWSLETTER 11 – 18.06.2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Returning to school 

As you know I feel very strongly that any decision regarding returning to school is up to 

parents, it is fine with me to send your children back to school and it is also fine to keep them 

at home.  I realise that for some of you this is the best way to keep all your family members 

safe. 
 

The Government have told us that we can only have 15 children in each bubble which limits the 

spaces in school.  I am very keen to get back Year 2 if at all possible but this depends on 

numbers of children returning to school and staff availability. 
 

If your child is in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 (including if you need key worker care) please 

can you phone or email school by midday on Monday 22nd June if you would like your 

child/children to come back to school on Monday 29th June – this will be the last return to 

school date for this year as it will enable me to see if we can admit any Y2 children.  Depending 

on the responses I will then be in a position to contact Y2 pupils.  If your child is already in 

school you do not need to do anything.  Places are limited in nursery and will be allocated on a 

first come first served basis.   
 

If you choose to keep your child/children at home this is fine and we are already planning a 

curriculum for September which will support all the children and we will continue to send you 

home learning emails. 
 

School Uniform Sales 

If you would like to buy school uniform in readiness for September please phone or email Mrs 

Bower on 01777 702728 or office@hallcroft.notts.sch.uk.  You will not be able to try on 

uniform in school but if it doesn’t fit we will be able to swap it for you this term (leaving the 

tried on set to one side for 72 hours).  You will need to pay on collection with the exact amount 

in cash, ideally in a money bag.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jo Cook  

Head Teacher 
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